

WORLD CUSTOMS ORGANIZATION ORGANISATION MONDIALE DES DOUANES

The Deputy Secretary General

14NL0305 - AF

Established in 1952 as the Customs Co-operation Council Créée en 1952 sous le nom de Conseil de coopération douanière

Brussels, 17 September 2014.

Dear Director,

I am very pleased to inform you that the Seminar on "Harmonized System, Customs Valuation and the Revised Kyoto Convention", held from 25 August to 5 September in the Regional Training Center "Prof. Juan Bosch" in Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic, was a success.

In connection with the organization of this Seminar, I am grateful to your Administration for making Mr. Guzman MAÑES available to the Dominican Republic to help facilitate the Workshop and to assist the Customs Administrations of the Dominican Republic and Haiti with the modernization of their Customs procedures.

I understand that the personal initiative and guidance of Mr. Guzman MAÑES played a major role in the Seminar's success.

Thank you once again and I look forward to your continued co-operation in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Sergio MUJICA

Mr. E. CANON PEDRAGOSA Director Nacional de Aduanas Rambla 25 de Agosto de 1825, No. 199 Edificio de Aduanas MONTEVIDEO CP 11100 - Uruguay

Cc: enrique.canon@aduanas.gub.uy; guzmapi@hotmail.com; lan.Creemer@wcoomd.org